D7 APRIL ZOOM MEETING
April 14, 2021

The Commissioner brought the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M.

Members Present: Commissioner, Asst. Commissioner, Sect-Treas., Coaching,
Referees, D7PP, Recreation Leagues 2.7.8,910,11.13.1516 18,18 25

Members Excused: Registrar, Rules & Revisions
Members Absent: Leagues 3,6,17,20,21,22,24 25 26

Guests: Kay Emmert-Mtn. registrar, Tomas Zamora-Roosevelt ex Pres.

Minutes: The minutes of March 10, 2021 were postponed for lack of a quorum.

There was a question on the March minutes about the statement on Calwa’s status.
Both John and Mike explained the reason that Calwa plays with Metro again. John
asked if the statement included “At the time”, would that be acceptable? Mr. Woodley
accepted.

Coaching: Mike stated that it was time to start coaching courses.

ODP: They keep changing the try-out dates. John spoke on JDP. The initial fee is
$14.95. Referees are not included. John suggested that CYSA pay or waive the fee.

Registration: John stated that we have only about 60 players registered. Need to get
registration started.

Recreation: Karl Commented on Karl's Komments. He would like to have articles from
this District rather than the national ones. Please send local articles to him.

Cups: If anyone is interested in going to the cups, you need to send in your application
and the $600. Fee. The Cup Committee will decide who goes.




Referees: Pat said he has been getting calls. Referees must be at least 13 years old.
Referees 18 years and older must have live scans. John added that they are still
working on a CYSA Referees Program for the elementary group. Hopefully, the fee
would be $25. or $30.

Commissioner’s Report: According to CYSA, all Board members should have a live
scan done. Some leagues need to apply for liability insurance. D & O Insurance s really
important. Leagues need to check to make sure they are covered. After question was
asked, “What system are we using?”, John replied that we still have one year on the
current contract with Affinity/Stack Sports. After 8/31 122, we will be using Got Soccer.
The registration fees have not changed. John explained that CYSA is looking into
moving their office when their lease is up. We are storing tables and chairs until the new
office is secured. Discussion was held on how to start playing again. Porterville reported
that they are ready to go. Problem in some areas is getting field contracts for practice
and games.

Good of the game: Karl reiterated that he wants articles from this District for Karl's
Komments.

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 8:36 P.M.

Respectfully Submitted Gladys Olsen, Secretary




